Clifford Wentworth

Your new rule proposes that Class 1 facilities will be responsible for only $300 Million of the
potential $10 Billion that your own office suggests would be the costs for a large spill.

You are putting our San Juan Islands environment and economy in jeopardy. Please change the
maximum potential liability for Class 1 facilities to $10 BILLION.



